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RESOLUTION FOR KAREN M. WHITNEY

As you prepare to complete your appointment as Interim Chancellor, University of Illinois Springfield (UIS), and Vice President, University of Illinois System, the Board of Trustees wishes to honor you and express its deepest gratitude for applying your unique talents and leadership to navigating such a pivotal time in the history of the university.

You came to UIS on an interim basis, a position typically meant to maintain the status quo.  The pandemic, however, required that you and the university adapt in so many ways, making so much of what would be usual, unusual. 

The circumstances demanded that we all find new ways to support our students, faculty, and staff, taking care of their collective wellbeing.  The times also required an unusual and urgent degree of communication and the adaptation to a new world of Zoom meetings, mask-wearing, and social distancing.  You adeptly rose to the call. 

Your time at UIS has also included a crucial restructuring and reorganization that was based on the goals of the Strategic Compass.  Your motivation and drive kept the units that make up UIS inspired as they formulated more specific plans that support the university’s mission, vision, values, and goals.

Through these two years of constant change and challenges, you have remained laser-focused on your clearly articulated Top 10 priorities.  Through them, UIS has continued to move forward in key areas, including enrollment, anti-racism and social justice, labor relations, fiscal management, community outreach, fundraising, and an ambitious innovation agenda. 


At this time, the Board of Trustees, President Timothy L. Killeen, faculty members, students, and staff extend our deepest gratitude for your dedicated service, and warm wishes to you and your family.


The Board of Trustees directs that this resolution be incorporated in the minutes of today’s meeting to become a part of the official public record, and that a suitable copy be given to you as a permanent reminder of the esteem and affection in which you are held.
